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August 26, 2007 

 

 

 

Anne Noris 

Clerk of the Council 

King County Courthouse 

516 Third Avenue, Room W1039 

Seattle, WA 98105 

 

 

Re:  Initiative 25 Voter Pamphlet PRO Committee 

 

 

Dear Clerk Noris: 

 

Citizens for Accountable Elections, sponsors of I-25, which recently qualified for the ballot, 

submit the following people for the PRO Voter Pamphlet Statement Committee: 

 

Toby Nixon 

Susan Hutchinson 

Sam Reed, Secretary of State 

 

Thank you. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Toby Nixon 

Chairman, Citizens for Accountable Elections 

 

 

CC: Honorable Larry Gossett, Chair of the King County Council 

 All King County Councilmembers 


